
 

 
  

Week 2, Term 6 2019 

 
200 Leatherback Boulevard 

Alkimos WA 6038 

Phone:  08 9561 7200 
Website:  alkimosps.wa.edu.au 

Term Dates 
 

2019 
 

Term 2 
Mon 29th Apr – Fri 5th Jul 

 
Term 3 

Mon 22nd Jul – Fri 27th Sep  
 

Term 4 
Mon 14th Oct – Fri 19th Dec 

 
 

School Development Days 
 

Friday 28th June 
Thursday 24th October 

Friday 25th October 
Friday 14th Decembe0r 

A message from our Principal  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is hard to believe that we are almost half way through the school year. Staff have 
been very busy with writing student reports and these will be sent out via Connect on 
Wednesday 3rd July. 
 
A big thank you to the P&C for their organisation of our lap-a-thon. The students and 
staff had a great time and certainly enjoyed the event. The P&C are now collecting 
Lap-a-thon monies. All monies can be placed into the P&C post box in the front office 
by the 14th June. Prizes will be awarded to the student with the highest donations in 
each year level.  We were also fortunate to have Jump Rope for Heart people in on 
the same day. They provided the students with an assortment of healthy snacks as 
part of their way of thanking the students for their donations to their cause in 2018.  
 
Congratulations to our new 2019 School Board members. Voting closed yesterday 
and I am pleased to announce the results of our election. Our new two year tenure 
Board member is Susy Stewart and our two, one year tenure representatives are Mel 
Taylor Hanks and Debbie Giles. Thank you to everyone that took the time to vote for 
our new board members, I’m sure that they will represent our school community 
superbly. 
 
We do have a number of sporting events happening over the next few weeks. Winter 
Carnival is being held on the 21st June with our senior students competing in soccer 
and netball. We also have our cross country happening on the 5th July. Further 
information will be sent out in regards to this event. 
 
The Northern Bright Stars challenge is on again this year and will be hosted at Alkimos 
Beach Primary School. Teams from St James and Northshore Christian College will 
compete with our students in a variety of challenges ranging from literacy to 
technology. We were the inaugural winners in 2018 and are sure that the senior 
students that have been selected for this event will do us proud. 
 
With winter arriving, parking can become more difficult with less students walking to 
school. I would ask parents to have patience and be mindful of students exiting and 
entering vehicles. A number of parents have been parking on the lawn area near the 
early childhood classrooms, please avoid doing this as it is causing damage to 
sprinklers and reticulation piping which is having a cost impact on the school. 
 
Have a great week everyone! 

 

Michelle Wellsteed 

Principal 

 

 



JUMP ROPE FOR HEART 
 

 
 

YEAR 4 BOOK ART 
 

The Year 4 students from Shark Bay 4 have been very busy creating artwork using old books. The selection of photos 
below showcases the amazing talent of our students.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WOOLWORTHS EARN & LEARN – THANK YOU TO PRE-PRIMARY 

 

 
 

A huge thank you to all the parents and especially our Pre-Primary students in Roebuck Bay 3 who have been practising 
their fine motor skills by sticking on Woolworths Earn and Learn stickers. Keep collecting everyone! 

 
 



MERIT AWARD WINNERS 
 

FRIDAY 7 JUNE 2019 

RB1 Corey & Saleesha HP4 Nirvana & Jailyn 

Japanese 

 

Gabby & Daniel M 

RB2 Aryan & Anjali SB1 Samuel 

RB3 Elsie & Harley SB2 David 

Music 

 

Maisie & Kalani  

RB7 Harrison SB3 Indie & Lily-Jean 

NR1 Ashleigh & Mahlee SB4 Iulian 

Phys Ed 

 

Lawrence & Kaelah 

NR2 Kaybee MI1 Alfie, Khya & Tracey 

HP1 Tristan MI2 Ellie-Jo & Harvey 

Art 

 

Isla S & Madeleine 

HP2 Sami MI3 Isaac & Joel 

HP3 Georgie MI4 Indee CONGRATULATIONS!!!!!! 

 
2020 KINDY ENROLMENTS  

 
We have commenced enrolments for the 2020 Kindergarten Program. Please visit the Alkimos Beach 
Primary School website http://www.alkimosbeachps.wa.edu.au/parents-students/enrolments/  for 
information on the enrolment process and the documentation you will be required to provide. Please visit 
the office between 9.30am and 2.30pm to complete the initial application form. Applications need to be 
submitted by Friday 26th July.  
  

CHANGES TO SCHOOL ENTRY AREAS 
 

We are having some transportable buildings added to the school site. These will be placed on the current bitumen area 
closest to the Fairy Parade car park. Work on these will commence as of Thursday 6-6-2019 and will affect access from 
the Fairy Parade car park. The gates that parents and students have been using will be closed until further notice due to 
workmen and machinery being present in this area.  Parents and students will need to use the oval gates for entry into 
the school or alternatively use the front car parks and entrances.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Help Alkimos Beach Primary School win a share of $17,000, with the Classroom Cash promotion! By simply collecting coupons in 
The West Australian, The Weekend West and The Sunday Times our school could win one of a number of large cash prizes. Coupons 
will appear in papers as of 25 May, up until 9 June, so get your scissors ready and get clipping! 

 
 

http://www.alkimosbeachps.wa.edu.au/parents-students/enrolments/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=kindy+image&id=929179101DBA96F7F285FFA0428EEFBB03E4FF9F&FORM=IQFRBA


WOOLWORTHS EARN AND LEARN 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

TRIPLE P SEMINARS – POSITIVE PARENTING IN A NUTSHELL IS THIS YOU? 
Most of the time, parenting is fun. You know you are doing a good job. But there are times when things get a little tricky. 
Like when your toddler won’t eat her dinner. Or your six year old won’t pick up his toys. If only someone could give you 
some ideas to make those times easier! If this sounds like you, then a Triple P Seminar may be right for you. 

WHAT ARE TRIPLE P SEMINARS? 

Triple P Seminars are for groups of parents – as small as 2 to as large as 20. It’s an 

informal presentation, a little like a public forum. There are three seminars in the 

Triple P series and you can choose to do one, two or all three:  

 The Power of Positive Parenting: For every parent who ever wondered: “Why 
does my child do that?” This seminar helps you understand the reasons kids do 
what they do, so you can guide their behaviour – and see more of the behaviour you like, and less of the 
behaviour you don’t like.  

 Raising Confident, Competent Children: You can help your child become confident and successful – at school 
and beyond. Find out ways to encourage them to be respectful and considerate, communicate and get on well 
with others, feel good about themselves and become independent problem solvers 

 Raising Resilient Children: How can you help your child manage their emotions so they cope well with 
disappointment and in stressful situations? Get the strategies that will allow them to recognise positive and 
negative emotions – and deal with them in a healthy way.  

For more information on Triple P visit: http://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/ , ask to speak to the School 
Psychologist: Nora Salah at Alkimos Beach Primary School or see the attachment at the back of this newsletter 
about the upcoming Triple P seminar series in August at Mullalloo Heights Primary.  

 

http://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/


 

  
 


